
 
                             
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

CANTEEN SERVICE TERM 4 2023 
 Parramatta North Public School 

 
 
Hello and welcome we are pleased to introduce our service to the 

Parramatta North School Community! 

 

The School Canteen is a local small business owned and operated by an 

inner west mum and dad team. We are proud parents to 4 young children 

ourselves and know the importance of delivering the very best quality food 

without the use of artificial colours, flavours or preservatives. Our food is made 

fresh to order each day no nasty numbers here!  

We have been serving Primary Schools since 2012 and are very grateful to 

have had the support of your school community who have shown great 

enthusiasm and support for our food philosophy and vision to offer honest 

healthy foods to school students. We hope you will find our service a 

convenient solution for your child’s lunches as they settle into term 4. 

 

Our service operates every Tuesday for lunch from week 1 of Term 4. 

Lunches are prepared fresh to order and delivered to your school. 

 

Orders are placed online using Spriggy Schools (www.spriggyschools.com.au)  

To open an account, use the link above to the spriggy schools website and 

follow the prompts, it will take no more than 5 minutes and you will be ready 

to order. Orders can be placed for the day- order cut off is 7:30am. There is an 

option to make an order for the day or for every Tuesday up to three weeks in 

advance!   

 

Should you wish to discuss a special dietary need, have something you would 

like to see us offer or would like to provide your feedback please feel free to 

contact us at anytime via phone - Kirsty ph: 0416 786 603 or email: 

info@theschoolcanteen.com.au 

 

We look forward to the opportunity to work with your family. 

 

http://www.spriggyschools.com.au/

